
July 31, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503   

Re:  UNIVERSAL SERVICE COMMUNICATIONS PROGRAM – Petition for Eligibility of Westgate 
Communications LLC to Receive Support 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-110, Westgate Communications LLC (“WeavTel”, “Company”) hereby submits 
to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission its petition for eligibility to receive program 
support from the State Universal Service Communications Program.   

Enclosed is the petition and the exhibits supporting the Company’s petition.  If you should have any 
questions or require further information, please contact me at 509.670.9803 

Sincerely yours, 

Richard J. Weaver 
General Manager 
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